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DURHAM CONSTABULARY

Sub
DIVISIONAL POLICE OFFICE,

Central Avenue,
NEWTON AYCLIFFE.

16th August 1988.

Dear Mr. Chandran,

Newton Aycliffe
Satellite Crime Prevention Panel

Thank you for your letter dated l4th August 1988
relative to the above. I am delighted that the Council has
taken the initiative, through the forum of the Home and Road
Safety Committee to inaugurate a Satellite Crime Prevention
Panel for the Great Aycliffe area.

Monday, 19th September 1988, is suitable for the
Police to attend, and I will arrange for the Neighbourhood
Watch officer and his assistants to be at the meeting. I
will also prepare a synopsis of the concept of the Crime
Prevention Panel for publication to the Newton News as you
suggest.

May I take the opportunity of expressing my
appreciation for your very able assistance in promoting the
panel for this area. :

s sincerely,

Aetit,
E.W.LAWSON
Superintendent

Arun M.CHANDRAN,
88 Honister Place,
NEWTON AYCLIFFE,
Co.Durham,

DL5 7DN.




